
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 11, 2012 
 

 

Item 4, Report No. 14, of the Finance and Administration Committee, which was adopted, as amended, 
by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 11, 2012, as follows:. 
 
By approving the following recommendation in accordance with Communication C14 from the 
Manager, Compensation/Benefits & OHS, dated December 11, 2012: 
 

That the position of Deputy Mayor at the City of Vaughan be remunerated at the local 
municipal Councillor salary plus 10%; 

 
That the effective date be the beginning of fiscal year 2012; and 

 
That By-Law 251-2005, being a By-Law "to authorize the payment of the annual 
remuneration and expenses to Members of Council", be amended accordingly. 
 

Regional Councillor Rosati declared an interest with respect to the foregoing matter as it directly affects 
his position as Deputy Mayor. 
 
 
 
4 DEPUTY MAYOR ROLE 
 
The Finance and Administration Committee recommends approval of the recommendation 
contained in the following resolution submitted by Mayor Bevilacqua, dated December 3, 2012: 

Member’s Resolution 

Submitted by Hon. Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua 
 
Whereas, the position of Deputy Mayor was a new position commencing with this term of 
Council; 
 
Whereas, the position of Deputy Mayor carries responsibilities that are different and in addition 
to the responsibilities of other Members of Council;  
 
Whereas, the remuneration should reflect these additional responsibilities; 
 
It Is therefore recommended that staff be directed to report to Council recommending an 
appropriate remuneration based on a survey the City's comparator municipalities. 

 
 


